
 
 

Tuesday, 4 Seskehkó:wa/September 2012 

 
In: Chiefs Mike Delisle, Martin Leborgne, Kenneth McComber, Kahsennenhawe 
Sky-Deer, Rhonda Kirby, Lloyd Phillips, Carl Horn, Christine Zachary-Deom, Billy 
Diabo, Bobby Patton, Gina Deer 
 
Out: Clinton Phillips (vacation) 
 
Also attending: Mike O’Brien (Chief of Staff, Office of the Council of Chiefs), Kevin 
Kennedy (Acting Executive Director), Melissa Curotte (Recorder) 
 
Housekeeping 
 

 Acceptance of minutes for June 26, 2012. Passed. 

 Recognition of Kahnawake Fire Brigade members with 20 and 30 years of 
service. Agreed. 

 Purchase of drinking water for Karihwanó:ron students for 2012-2013 school 
year. Agreed. 

 Carl Horn will be in Regina, Saskatchewan to attend Peacekeeper 
graduation ceremony from September 15 to 17. Returns to office on 
September 18. 

 Lloyd Phillips to attend Kahnawà:ke/Canada Relations meeting in Gatineau, 
Quebec on Wednesday, September 12.   
 

Agenda item 
 
Mohawk Council Executive Directive: Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
Pension Plan – Letter of Credit 
Presence of Paul Rice. Agreement to provide a standby Letter of Credit in order to 
defer the MCK’s special solvency payments to the Pension Plan for MCK 
employees, which includes employees of other community organizations. Passed 
unanimously. 
 


